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Communication
COUNCIL: '5

Subject: Council Meeting - Members Resolution Item 23 CL Rpt. No. 1B item 2.5

From: KVG Board of Director [mailto:kvgdirectorl @gmail.com]

Sent: Wednesday, May 23, 2018 12:17 PM

To: Singh, Sunder <Sunder.Singh@vaughan.ca>; Bevilacqua, Maurizio <Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>; Ferri, Mario
<Mario.Ferri@vaughan.ca>; Rosati, Gino <Gino.Rosati@vaughan.ca>; lafrate, Marilyn <Marilyn.lafrate@vaughan.ca>;
DeFrancesca, Rosanna <Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>; Racco, Sandra <Sandra.Racco@vaughan.ca>; Shefman,
Alan <Alan.Shefman@vaughan.ca>; Carella, Tony <Tony.Carella@vaughan.ca>; keepvaughangreen@gmail.com
Subject: Re: Council Meeting - Members Resolution ltem 23

City of Vaughan solicitor has stated that circumstances regarding the Glen Abhey Golf Course development
application are “very different” from the Board of Trade Golf Course facts in that Vaughan has no development
application before it unlike in Oakville.

The Town of Oakville initiated its Cultural Heritage Landscape (“CHL”) Strategy in 2014, identified Glen Abbey as a
potential CHL in March 2015, began its Phase 1 heritage inventory process in June 2015, approved an Interim
Control By-law in January 2016, approved the Phase 1 heritage of inventory properties (including Glen Abbey) in
February 2016, and finally retained a CHL evaluator for the Glen Abbey site in September, 2016.

The Clublink development application was not submitted until November 2016. With respect, the legal and
planning contexts are not dissimilar.

Moreover, the Cultural Heritage Landscape

On May 23, 2018, at 11:35 AM, KVG Board of Director <kvgdirectorl @gmail.com> wrote:

Good morning Hon. Mayor and Councillors,

Keep Vaughan Green has spoken with Councillor Carella who confirmed that a vote will be held at
today’s council meeting concerning the ICBL on the Board of Trade Golf Course.

Please see the attached letter providing an evidence based approach in our decision to lobby for a site-
specific ICBL and tree protection, irrespective of the development application withdrawal. Our MPP
Steven Del Duca continues to support the ICBL as well as our community as evidenced by the petition
submitted with over 500 signatures.

Please consider the strong concern of our community, as well as the deputations, and communications
we have provided with the ratepayers associations and legal counsel.

Thank you,
Keep Vaughan Green

Begin forwarded message:



